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Dear Parents, 

The Health & Wellness Center at Lincoln Middle School, run by Every Child Pediatrics, is having a vaccine 
clinics on Wednesdays, and from 9 - 5 at Lincoln Middle 
School for students who qualify for Vaccines for Children (VFC) vaccines or vaccines paid for through private 
insurance.   

Vaccines For Children (VFC) 

Eligibility for VFC vaccines includes students who are under 19 and qualify through ONE of the following: 
 are insured through Medicaid. 
 are uninsured. 
 are American Indian or Alaska Native.  
 are experiencing homelessness / McKinney Vento designated students. 

If your student qualifies for VFC, they may receive their needed vaccine(s) (shots) at Lincoln for free! The clinic 
is providing shots that are required for school as well as three that are recommended by the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC).  

Private Insurance 

If you have private insurance, the Health & Wellness team will need to verify the insurance covers vaccinations.   

Instructions: 
 
If you want your student to receive the shot(s) they need, you MUST: 
 

1. read the vaccine information sheet(s). 

2. read the notice of immunization requirements / consent form. It shows what your student still needs and 
may receive at one of the clinics at Lincoln. If your student has already received any of the shot(s) 
on this notice, please let the school nurse know and bring a copy of their newest immunization 
record to the school health office AND your appointment at the Health & Wellness Center.  

 
3. complete the consent form, sign it and return it, no later than 5pm on Friday, the week prior to the 

listed dates above .  Return to the Health & Wellness Center / School Health Office (Lincoln room 514) 
or by encrypted email to hwcenters@everychildpediatrics.org. 
 

4. Call the Health and Wellness Center at 970.488.4900 to schedule an appointment (and/or to ask any 
questions). To be seen a student MUST have an appointment AND the paperwork must be 
completed and signed. Please no walk-ins. We hope your student will come to get their needed 
shot(s) on one of the dates above!  

Rachel Warren and Sarah Johnson, RN School Nurse Consultants  

Kelley Warren, RN Lincoln School Nurse Consultant 


